
Are you someone with knowledge and experience who wants to give 
something back to your local community?

Would you like to be part of a team of people passionate about 
helping others to be successful in their chosen goals, through 
providing the very best technical and vocational skills education and 
development?

City College Plymouth is looking for dynamic, innovative, strategic 
thinkers who are seeking to broaden their horizons, contribute to a 
thriving, outstanding College environment and be part of a group of 18 
Governors who have a passion for education and enriching the lives of 
our students and community we serve.

If you are interested in being part of the City College Plymouth Board of 
Governors, please contact Liz Wiltshire-Meads, Clerk to the Corporation, 
to discuss the role(s) in more detail, or send a copy of your CV with a 
covering letter as to why you are interested in becoming a Governor at 
City College Plymouth. We look forward to hearing from you. 

Contact Liz at ewiltshire-meads@cityplym.ac.uk and by 
telephone on 01752 305738 (Monday and Thursday only).

The closing date for interest is Friday 18 October 2019. 
Shortlisting will take place on Monday 21 October 2019, with 

interviews on Thursday 24 October 2019.
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